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Love is in the air but it won't be long until it is growing in the fields; seeds have 
been ordered and greenhouse plantings will begin later this month! We are 
expanding our growing operations at the farm store, nearly doubling our flower 
production and adding a variety of crops to be grown on site, we strongly believe 
that fresh local produce should be accessible to everyone and that consumers 
have the opportunity to see where and how their food is grown; the fields are a 
magical source of nourishment, comfort and beauty and we are excited to share 
them with you.

A customer asked what changes they should expect to see now that Blaine's is 
under new ownership, the simple answer is we will remain the same, but we're 
going to take it up a notch. Aside from the above-mentioned additions to the 
fields, we plan on bringing in more food and beverage items to our existing 
inventory but we will continue to support our long standing vendors and growers, 
we are adding seating for on-site consumption and relaxation, we'll host local 
craftspeople on the porch and showcase vendors with tastings and workshops, 



for your convenience we are installing an additional register and making room for 
more parking but the look, feel and faces of the farm store will remain the same. 

CSA discount memberships are still being offered and gift cards are available.
Please follow us on Instagram or Facebook as well as sign up for our newsletter, 
make sure we have your email updated in our system so you don't miss out on all 
the great things happening at Blaine's Farm Store this season, for inquiries, 
suggestions or anything else please email us at sales@blainesfarmstore.com .

February is all about love and we love our customers, our vendors, our 
jobs and our community; thank you for being a part of the Blaine's Farm 
Store family.
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